
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Navigating the Streamlined Government 

Wednesday, January 29, 2014 

2:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

North Collier Regional Park, Exhibit Hall 

15000 Livingston Road N. 

Naples, Florida 34109 

 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection and Collier County 

Government invite the public, the business community, and the regulated 

businesses to an Open House Education Event on January 29, 2014, at the North 

Collier Regional Park.  Learn to use government knowledge to get your project 

through the system faster and more efficiently. 

Agenda: 

 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. Educational courses on wetland 

determinations, wetland permitting and mitigation, as well 

as asbestos training  

 Public opportunity to schedule appointments with agency 

representatives to discuss specific projects.  RSVP to Julie 

Furlong at 239.344.5652 or Julie.Furlong@dep.state.fl.us 

 Open Exhibits for agencies to display their programs and 

provide information for visitors 

 

 

 

  

This is a great opportunity to put a face with a name and unravel the mystery of the different levels of permitting, 

compliance assistance, local regulations, and how to quickly move through all of the layers.  In addition, visitors 

will have an opportunity to learn about the State and County Parks, Rookery Bay Estuarine Research Reserve, and 

other parts of Collier County that make it such a great place to live, play and work. 
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